
 

Ref: ComicRelief2024/noc 
 
 
 
6th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Comic Relief 2023 
 
Red Nose Day is fast approaching and we are looking forward to once again raising a few 
smiles, and some life-changing money. This year’s theme is ‘Do something funny for money’ 
So let’s all get ready to have a barrel of laughs at Bloxwich Primary. 
 
Here’s what we’ve got planned for Friday 15th March: Wear something RED. 
 
While we would suggest a donation of £1.00 per child, we understand that not everyone will 
be able to donate. We are all in this together though, and we would love children to join us 
in school wearing something red, and simply give whatever you can. However much or little 
we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the world. 
 
As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose 
Day as a learning opportunity. We’ll explore the issues facing young people across the 
world, and how the money we raise can help. 
 
So, get Friday 15th March in the diary and prepare to have some fun! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

      
Ms. S. Shepherd      
Headteacher (Primary)     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


